
 

 

    City of Chicago 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

   Visit chicago.gov/reopening for Chicago’s industry specific guidelines for business 

reopening, including “Be Safe. Taxi and Ride Hail”. 
 

March 24, 2021                                        Industry Notice No. 21-012 
 

O'Hare Airport Ground Transportation Notice 
 

Chicago Department of Aviation will continue construction at O’Hare International Airport of 
the middle commercial lane for 14 months at the lower-level roadway of Terminals 1, 2, 3.  
 
Phase I construction will begin night of March 30th and scheduled for completion until June  
2022. This means that City Taxi, Suburban Taxi, non-stretch limos and deliveries will all 
share the inner lane until the middle lane construction is completed in June 2022.  
  
Various crosswalks will close at different stages on the inner lane. Vehicles will enter the 
terminals utilizing the regular entry points. No other government or commercial vehicles 
should park in the inner lane of the lower levels during construction.  
 
Use caution while driving during this critical construction project!  Thank you for your 
patience as CDA redevelops these areas as part of the O’Hare 21 Program.  
  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
►  Resolve your ANOV remotely instead of having an in-person hearing by emailing the ANOV# to  

BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org 

►  For questions, comments, or to join the Business Affairs and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle Operations 

(BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   
► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are available at 

chicago.gov/bacp.  
► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● chicago.gov/bacp 

mailto:BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org
mailto:BACPPV@cityofchicag.org
http://www.chicago.gov/bacp
http://www.amlegal.com/#_blank
mailto:BACPPV@cityofchicago.org
http://www.chicago.gov/bacp

